Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 1:33 PM

To: 'Hoey, Kiersten'

Subject: RE: RO0000350 - 5269 Crow Canyon Rd, Castro Valley - Chevron 95607
Hi Kiersten,

| had thought one more quarter of quarterly monitoring would be warranted, but I've just revisited the data and
agree that semi-annual in the 15t and 3 quarters is appropriate for the site. You can use this email to
document the elimination of the Second and Fourth Quarter 2017 groundwater monitoring events; they have
also been removed from Geotracker as an deliverable.

In regards to the Dilution — Attenuation Analysis request, we haven’'t recommended a specific one.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Hoey, Kiersten [mailto:Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 7:33 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Subject: RO0000350 - 5269 Crow Canyon Rd, Castro Valley - Chevron 95607

Hi Mark,

In your June 9, 2017 letter you list due dates for the 2Q, 3Q, and 4Q 2017 quarterly groundwater monitoring reports. It’s
my understanding this site is now on semi-annual sampling (1°t and 3™ quarters) in alignment with California State Water
Resources Control Board Resolution No. 2009-0042 since groundwater has been monitored and sampled for 32 years
(since 1985).

Additionally in the letter you request a dilution attenuation analysis. Does ACDEH have a specific guidance you’d like us
to use?

Thank you,
Kiersten
rYou
o VI
Kiersten Hoey “GHD
GHD
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Please consider our environment before printing this email

Omni-Means and GHD have merged! To learn more, click here.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged.
If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not
copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the
right to monitor and modify all email communications through their networks.




